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Date Received: May 20, 2021  

 
PUC Request No. 6  
Please state the extent to which Northern Natural Gas Company is entering into new farm 
tap agreements/easements with landowners in Minnesota. How many new farm taps are 
planned for 2021 and how many new or replacement farm taps were there in each of the last 
five years? What are the terms of such agreements/easements?  
 
Northern Natural Gas Response:   
Northern has not entered into new easements in Minnesota with farm tap clauses in the last five (5) 
years. Northern’s engineering records indicate no new farm taps have been installed since 2016 and 
currently no new farm taps are planned to be installed in Minnesota in 2021. Northern maintains the 
Northern owned FERC jurisdictional facilities upstream of the pipeline delivery point.  
 
 
Preparer: 
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Title: Assistant General Counsel 
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